
OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK                 
November 1, 2010 
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following members present: Chairman Warren 
Ploeger, Steve Roberts and Keith Olsen. Also present were County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Marla 
Hathhorn. County Attorney Kevin Hill was present for a portion of the meeting.  
Warren Ploeger opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m. 
 
SHERIFF 
Sheriff John Merchant reported on the past week’s activities in Brown County. Merchant reported 19 inmates currently in 
the Brown County Jail. 
 
MINUTES 
Motion by Keith Olsen to approve the October 28, 2010 minutes. Seconded by Warren Ploeger. Motion carried. 
 
DEPARTMENT HEAD MEETING 
Steve Roberts reported it had been brought to his attention by the public that the internet access in the Courthouse was 
being abused by Brown County employees. Roberts requested the Department Heads look into their employees’ usage of 
the internet.  
 
BG CONSULTANTS  
Tom Bennett, BG Consultants, discussed bridge plans and field checks for Brown County.  
 
TREANOR ARCHITECTS 
Andy Pitts, Treanor Architects, reported on the final list to complete the jail construction.  Sheriff John Merchant discussed 
various problems with the jail.  
 
Motion by Warren Ploeger to adjourn. Seconded by Steve Roberts. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 9:28 a.m. The 
next meeting will be held Friday November 5, 2010, to canvass the November 1, 2010 General Election results. 
 


